17.

CANDLELIGHT CAROLS—-BARNETT PARK

The Board considered a request from the Sumner-Redcliffs-Lyttelton Union Parish
for funding towards the anticipated costs of providing a candlelight carols function
in Barnett Park on Wednesday 15 December 1999.

The Board resolved that a grant of $200 be made to assist the provision of
candlelight carols, $100 to be funded from the Board's 1999/2000 discretionary
fund and $100 to be funded from the Board’s Y ear 2000 fund.



